
Thank you for your kind teaching, Mary.                    Oct.29th, 2019 Kohoku Sakura JHS  

We planned Halloween Photo Session with Mary. Mary 

is our assistant language teacher. She came to our school 

in May. She is a very kind teacher for us. Not only 

language, she taught us about culture of her country, too. 

This week, we learned about Halloween with her in 

English. Learning English is so much fun with her:) 

Thank you, Mary, we miss you. We had a very good time 

with you.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

Halloween is like Japanese Obon. 

 

 

You helped a lot, Mary. 

 

 

                      Oral exam  

 

Trick or Treat 


